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The Norwegian Flyr is the sixteenth airline to fly from Milan 
Bergamo Airport 

 

Milan Bergamo airport is preparing to welcome another new airline. Its name is Flyr, a 

Norwegian airline that operates with a fleet of three 189-seat Boeing 737-800s and has its 

main base at Oslo-Gardermoen airport, from where it will begin flying to and from Milan 

Bergamo airport from 5 January 2022. 

The new route, which is in response to the growing demand for flights to and from 

Norway, sees two weekly flights on Wednesdays and Saturdays, for the entire winter season. 

Tickets are already on sale from the airline’s website www.flyr.com. 

With the arrival of Flyr, which joins the new arrivals easyJet, Eurowings and Vueling, 

the network for the 2021/2022 winter schedule from Milan Bergamo airport includes 16 airlines 

for a total of 122 routes to 114 destinations in 39 countries. 

http://www.flyr.com/

